
 
 

 

December 22nd, 2021 

RM OFFICE 

CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 

COMMENCING 

JANUARY 3RD, 2022 
 

Due to Covid-19, the RM of Piney office will be closed to public 

walk-in traffic starting Monday, January 3rd, 2022. Building 

permits, approach permits and other inquiries may be done over the 

phone or through email. 

If you need to pay a tax bill, payments can be made over the phone 

with Visa or Mastercard, online through your bank (Caisse or Credit 

Union), or by cheque in our drop box; receipts will be mailed. 

If you have a parcel at the RM office, please call ahead and we will 

have it set aside for you. 

The RM will continue to communicate with the public through our 

Facebook page, website, newsletters, phone, fax, and e-mail.  

 

Please contact the RM office for more information: 

Phone: 204-437-2284 / 204-437-2060 

Fax: 204-437-2556 

Email: office@rmofpiney.mb.ca 

mailto:office@rmofpiney.mb.ca

